
 
 
September 10, 2020 
 
MR JOHN EMERY 
2448 ROBIN LN 
GREEN BAY WI 54303 
 
 Subject: Change of Project Manager Notification and Vapor Results Request 
   Allyn Property, 111 Steele St., Algoma, WI 54201 
   BRRTS Activity #: 03-31-564071 
 
Dear Mr. Emery, 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is informing you of a change in project manager for the 
Allyn Property site. All future correspondence should be directed to the following: 
   

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
  Attn: Karen Campoli 
  2984 Shawano Ave 

Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
 
On July 9, 2020, the DNR received a Status Update submitted by your consultant, Chris Rogers from OMNNI 
Associates.  The Status Update included the most recent groundwater results collected on June 24, 2020.  In the 
Site Investigation Work Plan submitted in February 2020, a vapor investigation was proposed to investigate 
utilities as a potential vapor pathway.  The DNR is requesting the results of the vapor investigation. Once results 
have been received, further guidance will be provided for this site.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (920) 510-4349 or feel free to email me at 
karen.campoli@wisconsin.gov. I look forward to working with you.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Campoli 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
ec: Chris Rogers, ONMMI Associates (chris.rogers@omnni.com) 
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